
When office holders and state employees swear to uphold 
the Oregon Constitution, they know that gun rights are part 
of that Constitution. The purpose of legislation is charged 
with upholding the law; and allowing all of the freedoms 
that are embodied in this Oregon Constitution. 
 

Deciding WHO can make or receive a 
transfer, definitely restricts the law. 
 

Selecting WHERE the firearm can be used doesn’t uphold 
the law; it restricts it. 
 

Defining crimes does uphold the law — because it 
enforces the law.  
 

Why is this of such importance? 
 

Practically, this bill allows the lawless to disrespect the 
law. In fact, the last ten murderous shootings were done 
by felons. Catching and prosecuting crooks should be the 
primary focus of law enforcement.  
 

Kim Thatcher's amendment addresses this, and more. 
Do you realize that guns are singled out and not the 
misuse of drugs, making this a wasted opportunity, don’t 
you agree? 
 
 

Each bill, each law, each regulation needs to be viewed 
always through the eyes of the Oregon Constitution. 
Without it, we suffer as middle ages serfs did under a 
monarchy. 
 

PLEASE vote NO on SB 941 
 



Sena Ashton 

Newberg  

 


